CARNEGIE INSTITUTION OF WASHINGTON

Beophysical Waboratary

2801 UPTON STREET, WASHINGTON 8., D. C.

March 15, 1951.

Dr. Henry B.Stenzel
Bureau of Economic Geology
University of Texas
Austin 12, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

I am a Professor of Petrology at the Tohoku University
of Japan, and have been working in this Laboratory since
last June as a visiting investigator.

I heard from my collegue, R. Imaizumi, Assistant Professor
of Geology, that you are the only one, now actively partici-
pated in the study of fossil crabs in this country. Imzizumi
is also studying the same subjects, and has much interest in
your work. Therefore he will be very glad to have your
reprints on the subject. His address is as follows:

R. Imaizumi

1lst. College of Arts and Science
Tohoku University

Tomizawa, Sendai

Japan.

Your courtesies will be most sincerely appreciated.

Yours very sincerely,

s

¥éhzo Yagi

send ;
Crefoceres Cneptaconn, UT 60 (|

£ L - ‘ /i
Muf-é, (VENSR 4 P ,)4%/ %

—7 5 X ! Qr»/\.i,, ! i



